
Nevill Road Junior School 

Parent Newsletter 8.5.20  

 
Dear Families, 

 

I hope you are all well and staying safe. There has 

been a lot of speculation in the news about when 

schools may be reopening and hopefully Sunday’s 

briefing from the Government will give us some 

more information about how this might look. As soon 

as schools have been given a clear directive, I will 

share this with yourselves and plans will be made to 

accommodate the latest guidance.  In the meantime, the sun continues to shine and there are 

VE celebrations to be planned. Please send photos of your celebrations to 

headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk  or tweet and follow us @NRJuniors.       

I would also like to wish our families who celebrate Ramadan, all the very best and hope that 

you are able to keep in touch with your families and community during lockdown.      

 

Keeping our school community together 

 

The children in school have been taking 

part in a racket skills tournament this 

week as part of the Stockport SHAPES 

alliance school based festival. You can 

see Miss Furber’s, our PE specialist, 

latest challenge using this link 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1255459406357188610 

 

Please vote for Nevill Road Junior School to win £5,000 for the school's 

library! Nominate us to win and you could take home £100 of National 

Book Tokens just for you! https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

It would be amazing if we could win the draw. The more votes we have, 

the more chance we have of winning. Please pass on the word though 

twitter and social media. Thank you to those of you who have already 

voted. 
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Once again, you have been keeping busy at home. This week children have been den building, 

baking and making the London sky line! Matthew in Y3 had a very special visit from Vernon 

Bear and managed to have a socially distanced kick about. More Birthdays have been 

celebrated and children have been producing beautiful home learning as well as more pictures 

for Stepping Hill’s Corridor of Hope.  

 

          

         
         

Mystery Person Quiz – Number 1 

This week the children were set a task to see if they could identify the members of staff 

hiding behind the objects. Well done to all of the children who took part. Here are the 

answers… 

 

 
 

The staff had lots of fun setting this challenge and there are more to follow! 

 

 



Home Learning 

 

This week’s Home Learning assignments have 

been based around VE day. Tomorrow those 

of us who are in school will be celebrating 

with a socially distanced street party 

including karaoke and ice cream! Thank you 

to Mrs Dale and Miss Campbell for putting 

together the activities and finding resources 

for the children to use. A Stay at Home 

timetable has also been produced giving you 

an outline of how your day of celebrations 

could look.  

Some children and staff have already been preparing for their parties! 

                       

Please send photos of your celebrations to headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk  or 

tweet and follow us @NRJuniors.       

 

The NSPCC has recently launched a new campaign to support children 

who may be at risk. If you’re worried about a child or young person, or 

if you notice that something just doesn’t seem right, the @NSPCC is 

here. You can talk to their helpline team who offer free support and guidance on 0808 800 

5000 (8am-10pm Mon-Fri / 9am-6pm weekends) or email help@nspcc.org.uk.  

Have an enjoyable bank holiday. Please keep well, stay safe and if you need anything you know 

where we are.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 
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